Senate Republicans Prioritize Polluters over People
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“We must wrk toward a PFAS solution that s impacted people before corporate
polluters and their allies,” says Agard.

MADISON — Today, the State Senate voted on SB 312, which would make a number of
changes to state statutes regarding perfluoroalkyl and polyfluoroalkyl (PFAS) substances and
their regulation. Senate Democratic Leader Melissa Agard (D-Madison) released the following
statement:

“We must act aggressively to mitigate the damaging effects of PFAS and protect our water
sources for future generations. Wisconsin should be the gold standard for water quality.
Unfortunately, my Republican colleagues are pushing forward an irresponsible proposal that
would leave our drinking water less safe and communities more vulnerable.



https://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/2023/proposals/reg/sen/bill/sb312
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